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On March 18, 2016, during the morning and afternoon hours, there will be short closures on the
route of Szent György Street and in the Lion Courtyard, due to an event held in the Budapest
Historical Museum. This will affect pedestrian traffic too, so we recommend you to use the Express
Elevator on Palota Street instead.
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We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your patience.
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